
Master Plan Steering Committee   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

Please be advised that the Master Plan Steering Committee meeting scheduled for 
3:00 P.M on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 is rescheduled for 4:00 P.M. on 
Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at the Town Offices located at 240 Middle Road to.  
These meetings are open to the public and all are welcome and invited to attend.   

 


